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State Senator Dave Hansen of Green Bay responds to Rep. John Nygren’s column on the
State Budget in the Marinette Eagle Herald.

GREEN BAY, WI - To hear Rep. Nygren tell it you would think Governor Evers’ budget should
be dismissed because it isn’t Republican enough. In truth Governor Evers’ budget is a
responsible budget, moderate in its approach and reasonable in its effort to work for all of the
people, not just corporations and the wealthy.

Under Walker and the Republicans, the state budget grew by leaps and bounds. Yet we saw
embarrassingly little progress on fixing our roads, lowering health insurance costs, or dealing
with the public school funding crisis. Despite controlling all branches of state government,
Republicans also failed to deliver on Walker’s promise to create 250,000 jobs.
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$3 billion of your tax dollars to Foxconn which so far has failed to live up to any of its promises.
They also rolled back important environmental protections that protect our air and water and
managed to drive down wages for workers by opposing any effort to increase the minimum
wage and by repealing the law that would help close the gap in pay between women and men.

For those who like to cry socialism anytime someone suggests ideas to help low-income and
middle-class families improve their standard of living, it's easy to suggest that dependence on
government is the problem while ignoring that it's nearly impossible to raise a family on
Wisconsin’s minimum wage of $7.25 per hour.

So it should come as no surprise that our new governor has a lot on his plate.

When he campaigned for governor, Tony Evers did so on some very basic but important
promises: Get our fair share of federal MA funding to expand and lower the cost of health
insurance.

As governor, Scott Walker refused to take our share of federal MA money because he was
running for president. Now that he’s gone we should accept the MA money. Doing so would
bring back hundreds of millions of our federal tax dollars making it possible to help families who
earn too much to qualify for BadgerCare but not enough to afford their own health insurance.
Unfortunately, Republicans in Madison are still opposed.

Close loopholes that help the rich and corporations and provide a real middle-class tax cut.
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